

DILTON MARSH C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL FRIDAY NEWS

Friday 11th May 2018

Contact us:

Tel: 01373 822902 E-mail: office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk

School Registration times:

KS2-8.45am (Willow, Chestnut, Beech, Oak) KS1- 8.55am (Lime, Cherry, Ash)

Dates for your Diary

May Fri 11th

Deadline for Yr5 Oxenwood residential payment

w/c 14th KS2 SATS Week Wed 16th NO assembly

Tue 22ndOxenwood trip meeting for Year 5 at 3.15pmTue 22nd5.30pm Year 6 Parents Meeting at MatraversWed 23rdWillow Class Celebration Assembly 2.30pm

Thu 24th FODS Film Night 5pm-6.45pm (tickets must be bought in advance)

w/c 28th Holiday

June

Mon 4th Teacher Training Day

Wed 6th Kwik Cricket at Warminster Cricket Club

Thu 7th & Fri 8th Yr 5 Oxenwood residential

Fri 8th Quiz Night at school (please book your team in with the office)

Sat 9th Village Day/Flower Festival

Sat 16th &Sun 17th Scarecrow Trail

Mon 25th
Tue 26th
Wed 27th & Thu 28th
Thu 28th
Junior Good Citizens for Year 6
London trip meeting for Year 6
Matravers induction days for Yr6
Matravers Parents Evening for Year 6

Fri 29th Non-school uniform day-in exchange for a donation for the Summer Fayre

<u>July</u>

Mon 2nd – Wed 4th Kingdown induction days

Tue 3rd Kingdown Open Day for yr 5/6 (9am-11am & 5pm-6.30pm)

Fri 6th Summer Fayre

Wed 11th Lime, Cherry, Ash, Willow & Chestnut trip to 'We the Curious'

Thu 12th & Fri 13th Yr 6 London residential

w/c 16th July Sports Week
Tue 17th & Wed 18th Year 6 sailing days
Thu 19th School Disco

Tues 24th Leavers Assembly & Leavers BBQ Wed 25th Last day of term (12 o'clock finish)

September

Mon 3rd Teacher Training Day

Tue 4th Return to school

Class Celebration Assembly

There is no assembly next week, so our next Celebration Assembly will be on Wednesday 23rd May and will be Willow Class.

Please join us at 2.30pm.

HAWK 453 MERLIN 575 FALCON 440 KESTREL 368



Treetops Breakfast Club Monday-Friday Open from 7.30am-8.30am £4 a session

Forms are available on our website or from the office

Beech & Oak

Please note:

All outstanding residential payments are due TODAY please

Community Cohesion

Our Christian value for the month is:

Truthfulness

Each month we will have a focus on an important value in our school and within the community which will be high profile in class and feature in assemblies

FRIENDS OF DILTON SCHOOL

AND GRIEPS

FRIDAY STH JUNE

DILTON MARSH SCHOOL HALL

7.00PM FOR A 7.30PM START

(OPTIONAL CHIP DINNER AT 8.30PM)

TEAMS OF UP TO 6

TO BOOK YOUR TEAM PLEASE CALL 01373 822902

OR E-MAIL: ADMINSDILTONMARSH.WILTS.SCH.UK

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS AVAILABLE

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN BOTTLES



Spaces available for girls only, age 5 – 7. We meet on Mondays in the village. If you would like more information please contact Jackie Newell on 01373-822050 or 07812-912675 or via email on jackienewell38@yahoo.co.uk



Reporting Absence

Please notify the office of absence before 9.00am each day. If we do not hear from you, we will phone you to ascertain the nature of absence. *Please note:* a child with sickness or an upset stomach should remain away from school for 48hrs after the last episode of illness.

Tel: 01373 822902 or e-mailoffice@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk

This week:

Attendance: 96.4% Absence: 3.6%

Weekly Class Attendance Trophy

This week the winners are Chestnut Class

Congratulations



Please check & treat for head lice this weekend.



Please remember the treatments don't very often kill all the eggs, so checking every day with conditioner and a nit comb is the best prevention. Thank you

FODS (Friends of Dilton School)

May

Thu 24th

Film Night (tickets available from the office)

<u>June</u>

Fri 8th

Quiz Night

(please inform the office if you are bringing a team)

Sat 16th & Sun 17th

Scarecrow Trail

<u>July</u>

Fri 6th

Summer Fayre

Chair: Sarah Yeadon Vice-Chair: Amanda Hudd Secretary: Zoe Hills Treasurer: Lucy Budd

A child is like a butterfly in the wind. Some can fly higher than others, but each one flies the best it can. Why compare one against the other? Each one is different. Each one is special. Each one is beautiful.

Star Writers

We are always impressed with the outstanding quality of the children's writing, and whilst we recognise this in our classes, we thought it would be nice to celebrate these amazing skills with the school community. So, every two weeks, one piece of work from each class will be chosen and hung on our new 'Star Writers' display. The children will also receive a certificate and a special mention here.

Lime Class: Tyler Cherry Class: Evelyn Ash Class: Maisie Willow Class: Josh L Chestnut Class: Harry Beech Class: Maddie Oak Class: Rhys

Congratulations to our 'Star Writers'



Shining Stars

Every week, two children from each class are awarded the 'Shining Star' certificate. This award is given to children that are setting a good example by showing extra effort with their learning, perfect behaviour or generally having a good attitude to every aspect of school. Although this is celebrated in our Friday assembly, we thought the children deserved a special mention:

Lime Class: Aidan & Kallum Cherry Class: Wilson & Harry Ash Class: The whole class! Willow Class: Coco & William

Chestnut Class: Emmanuel & William

Beech Class: Caprice & Zak Oak Class: Poppy & Evie

Congratulations to our 'Shining Stars'





Amber (8)



Thank you to PCSO Caroline, who visited Lime class with her car this week...















Dear Parents

Every school leadership team needs to be supported and challenged by an Academy Council of Governors, and, I am writing to you today to encourage you to join one of our teams.

This wonderful group of volunteers meets approximately 4 times a year to discuss standards across the school, safeguarding and ensure the unique identity, ethos and culture of the school is maintained. If you would like to shape and influence your son/daughter's school, then this is the ideal opportunity. You may prefer to work in a governing body away from family connections and this would also be possible.

Alternatively, you may know a grandparent, a local neighbour or a friend who is looking to be involved in a community group and would be an ideal governor.

Previous educational experience is not required, simply a desire to make a difference to young people. The Acorn Education Trust provides training, support and guidance as needed.

All our schools are listed below and should you wish to learn more or join, please contact our Governance Adviser Zoe Stockley on zas@acorneducationtrust.com or 01985 224220.

I look forward to hearing from you.

With very best wishes

Sara Edwards

CEO

The Acorn Education Trust

Sax Edwards

The Acorn Education Trust Schools:

- Avenue Primary School & Children's Centre
- Clarendon Academy (as of 1st June 2018)
- Dilton Marsh Church of England Primary School
- Great Wishford Church of England Primary School
- Heytesbury Church of England Primary School
- Keevil Church of England Primary School
- Kingdown School
- New Close Community Primary School
- St John's Church of England Primary School
- West Ashton Church of England Primary School